
Subject: Request for meeting this week regarding possible car show on
February17, 2018
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 11/27/2017 11:03 AM
To: "Galvin,Michael" <mgalvin@portla.org>, "Cham, Michael"
<MCham@portla.org>, Michael Munar <mike@hotimportnights.com>
CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>, Gianine Rizzi
<grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>

Michael,

Thank you for the information regarding the Port's policy and procedures
regarding usage of POLA property for an event.  

Michael Munar would like to set up a meeting this week to discuss the possibility
of having an event on February 17, 2018.  He will be traveling starting next week
for about three weeks which is why I wanted to check your availability this week. 

Please let me know what days/times work for you.

Kind regards,

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Michael Munar <mike@hotimportnights.com>
Date: Fri, Nov 24, 2017 at 11:09 AM
Subject: HIN 2018
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Happy Holidays Lorena!

For 2018, Does February 17th work to try and do something at the waterfront?

trying to put together a calendar of our events, and that would be an ideal
Season Opener for us.

please advise.
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Thank you!

Michael Munar
President / Co-Founder
Hot Import Nights
4590 MacArthur Blvd., Suite 500
Newport Beach, CA 92660
O: 949-629-2551
F: 949-629-2501
C: 949-629-0023
mike@hotimportnights.com
www.hotimportnights.com
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